MARTHA'S VINEYARD
TRANSIT AUTHORITY

Notice of Public Hearing

April 5, 2019

The Martha’s Vineyard Transit Authority (VTA) is holding a public hearing

on Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 9:30 AM. The purpose of the hearing is to
accept public input regarding a proposed seasonal zone fare rate increase. The
public hearing will take place at the VTA Operations and Maintenance Building,
11 A Street, Airport Business Park, Edgartown, MA 02539.
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